
Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Gardening Committee Application

1 message

Caroline Schlutius <cvschlutius@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 5, 2023 at 1:18 PM
To: dwardwell@richmondvt.gov

Hello Mr. Wardwell,

I'm writing to let you know that I'd like to be on the Gardening Committee in Richmond. I love to garden, and I'm very interested in
working on community garden space in the town. I think it's fantastic that the town is creating this committee.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Caroline Schlutius



Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Gardening Committee

1 message

Erin Farr <mrserinfarr@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 6, 2023 at 12:57 PM
To: Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Hi Duncan! 

I would like to participate in the Gardening committee, I do not have a preference of term length. In fact if you are overrun with
volunteers I can also sit this out. I do love to garden and I think the area around the green could use some TLC. I would be excited to
help with this project and think about other projects moving forward! 

Thanks 
Erin Farr 



Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

Gardening Committee

1 message

Jim Feinson <feinson@gmavt.net> Tue, Apr 11, 2023 at 8:56 PM
To: dwardwell@richmondvt.gov
Cc: hannahfharrington9@gmail.com

Hi Duncan,

 

Here is a copy of a note previously sent to Jay Furr:

 

Hi Jay,

 

Hannah Harrington and I would like to submit our names for participation on the new Town Gardening Committee.  We thought we might
participate as a “two-fer,” meaning we split participation, either taking an official Committee seat, or participating as non-member volunteers. 
I know that may be odd, we’re just thinking about the time commitment that could work for each of us.

 

A bit on our relevant backgrounds:

 

Hannah:

              Annual Fund Manager for Feeding Chittenden

              Chair – Vermont Community Garden Network

              Co-Founder and Co-Manager – Richmond Community Garden

              Also serves on the Trails Committee.

              Avid gardener.

 

Jim:

              Former CEO, current Board member of Gardener’s Supply Company

              Board Director for two additional gardening start-ups, Seedsheets and Home Outside.  Past Director Mahoney’s Garden Centers.

              Past Director of Vermont Community Garden Network

              Chair – Kids Gardening (promoting garden-based education in schools, community centers and home schooling)

Co-Founder and Co-Manager – Richmond Community Garden

Avid gardener.

 

Thanks,

 

Jim Feinson

             



Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>
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Assistant to the Town Manager <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>

flowers


Marilynne Johnson <mfj@gmavt.net> Wed, Apr 5, 2023 at 3:17 PM
To: dwardwell@richmondvt.gov

Hello Duncan
I would like to be on the flower committee.  Currently my grandchildren and I have a plot at the community
garden and living on west main st for several years I have wanted to improve the small garden under the
Welcome to Richmond Sign and maybe clean up the hill a little.
Marilynne Johnson




